Hello SU Families!!!
 Here are some updates for the week:
 PTO Cancelled
There will not be a PTO meeting in April.  Our next PTO meeting will be May 4th.
 Arrival Reminder
When you pull into the parking lot, please have your students gather everything they need and get ready to get out of the car.  As soon as you’re in the drop off area, they can go ahead and get out.  They do not need to wait for a staff member to open the door.  This will keep our arrival line moving quickly!
 Picture Retakes
If you purchased pictures and would like retakes, please send the picture to school with your student on Monday (4/5) and they can have their picture retaken.  Virtual students can come to school between 9-10 on Monday for retakes.
 Important Dates
May 4 PTO
May 25 Zoo Night
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Jill.burke@dmschools.org
Kelly.ruden@dmschools.org
Ashley.Snyder@dmschools.org
515-242-8409
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